

Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

February 3, 2004

Honorable Marvin E. Pratt Alderman, 1st Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 1ST ALD. DIST. - FILE #031350

REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN THE 1ST ALDERMANIC DISTRICT

Dear Alderman Pratt:

As part of our on-going effort to verify field parking sign installations with ordinance records on file in the Legislative Reference Bureau, we have discovered that the signs for the parking restrictions listed below are not present in the field. The area residents or businesses have not questioned the absence of these signs, and we believe that the restrictions are no longer needed. We, therefore, recommend that the ordinances be repealed. The changes we propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your constituents.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions:

- North 30th Street from West Atkinson Avenue to West Ruby Avenue No Parking
- 2. North 27th Street from West Hope Avenue to a point south Two Hour Parking
- 3. North 37th Street from West Courtland Avenue to a point north 30 Minute Parking

Very truly yours.

City Engineer

RWB:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

February 3, 2004

Honorable Marlene E. Johnson-Odom Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 6TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #031350

REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE

WEST SIDE OF NORTH HOLTON STREET FROM

EAST RESERVOIR AVENUE TO A POINT 90 FEET NORTH

Dear Alderwoman Johnson-Odom:

This is in response to a request we received from the Department of City Development to provide additional on-street parking in this area.

Our engineering staff investigated this request and found that additional parking could be restored in this area and still allow traffic flow by repealing the above-captioned parking restriction.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

RWB:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

February 3, 2004

Honorable Robert G. Donovan Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 8TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #031350

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE

WEST SIDE OF SOUTH 34TH STREET FROM

WEST NATIONAL AVENUE TO A POINT 35 FEET SOUTH

Dear Alderman Donovan:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours,

City Engineer

RWB:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

February 3, 2004

Honorable Donald F. Richards Alderman, 9th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 9TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #031350

REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN THE 9TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT

Dear Alderman Richards:

As part of our on-going effort to verify field parking sign installations with ordinance records on file in the Legislative Reference Bureau, we have discovered that the signs for the parking restrictions listed below are not present in the field. The area residents or businesses have not questioned the absence of these signs, and we believe that the restrictions are no longer needed. We, therefore, recommend that the ordinances be repealed. The changes we propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your constituents.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions:

- 1. West Sheridan Avenue from North 36th Street to a point east No Parking
- 2. West Silver Spring Drive from North Teutonia Avenue to a point east Two Hour Parking
- 3. West Villard Avenue in front of 4134 No Parking

City Engineer

RWB:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

February 3, 2004

Honorable Willie C. Wade Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 10TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #031350

REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN THE 10TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT

Dear Alderman Wade:

As part of our on-going effort to verify field parking sign installations with ordinance records on file in the Legislative Reference Bureau, we have discovered that the signs for the parking restrictions listed below are not present in the field. The area residents or businesses have not questioned the absence of these signs, and we believe that the restrictions are no longer needed. We, therefore, recommend that the ordinances be repealed. The changes we propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your constituents.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions:

- North 26th Street from West Auer Avenue to West Burleigh Street Two Hour Parking
- 2. North 18th Street from West Keefe Avenue to a point north No Parking
- 3. North 12th Street from West Burleigh Street to West Capitol Drive No Parking

City Engineer

RWB:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

February 3, 2004

Honorable Angel Sanchez Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 12TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #031350

EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE

NIGHT PARKING ON SOUTH 22ND STREET

FROM WEST SCOTT STREET TO WEST GREENFIELD AVENUE

Dear Alderman Sanchez:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

RWB:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske

February 3, 2004

Honorable Suzanne M. Breier Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 14th ALDERMANIC DISTRICT - FILE #031350

REMOVE WINTER PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF EAST ESTES STREET FROM SOUTH ELLEN STREET TO

SOUTH SHORE DRIVE

Dear Alderwoman Breier:

We previously covered the winter parking restriction on East Estes Street, from South Ellen Street to South Shore Drive on a trail basis. This trial has been in effect for a substantial time period and we have not received any complaints, therefore, we recommend a permanent removal.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

ólenske, P.E.

City Engineer

RWB:smb



Mariano A. Schifalacqua

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

February 3, 2004

Honorable Suzanne M. Breier Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 14th ALDERMANIC DISTRICT - FILE #031350

EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE

NIGHT PARKING ON SOUTH WENTWORTH AVENUE

FROM EAST CONWAY STREET TO

EAST RUSSELL AVENUE

Dear Alderwoman Breier:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee Meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street.

Very truly yours,

City Engineer

RWB:smb



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

February 3, 2004

Honorable Michael J. Murphy Alderman, 16th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 16TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #031350

REMOVE TWO HOUR PARKING

ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST PIERCE STREET

FROM SOUTH 35TH STREET TO SOUTH 36TH STREET

Dear Alderman Murphy:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours

City Engineer

RWB:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

February 3, 2004

Honorable Willie L. Hines Alderman, 17th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 17th ALDERMANIC DISTRICT - FILE #031350

REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH 48TH STREET FROM WEST NORTH AVENUE TO

A POINT 120 FEET SOUTH

Dear Alderman Hines:

We previously covered the no parking restriction on North 48th Street from West North Avenue to a point 120 feet south on a trial basis. This trial has been in effect for forty-seven weeks and we have not received any complaints, therefore, we recommend a permanent removal.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

RWB:smb